
Borough Manager’s Report 
January 3, 2022 

 
 

• We’ve reached a tentative agreement with AFSCME on the collective 
bargaining agreement for the period January 1, 2022 through December 31, 
2024.  Once the document is finalized we will bring it to Council for formal 
approval.  Wage increases proposed for 2022 through 2024 are 3.5%, 3.5% 
and 3.75% respectively. 
 

• Camp Hill announced a public meeting to discuss Penn DOT’s proposal to 
toll the south bridge.  The meeting will be held on January 12th at 6:00 p.m. 
at the Camp Hill Borough Office. 

 
• Penn DOT has announced a public meeting on the Market Street Bridge 

improvements project to be held January 18, 2022 at the Wormleysburg 
Borough Office.  The event will begin at 5:00 p.m. with an in-person public 
officials’ meeting followed by an open house plans display meeting from 
6:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. for the general public. 

 


